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	46-21 Colden Street, Flushing, NY 11355

Phone:  (718) 353-0009

Fax:      (718) 353-3772

www.ewsis.org




March 19, 2015
Dear 8th Grade Parents,  

On Friday, May 15th, we will be going to Club Getaway in Connecticut for our 8th Grade Trip. It is located at 59 South Kent Road, South Kent, CT.  We will be leaving at 6:30 a.m. via charter buses and returning by 9:00 p.m.   Lunch and dinner are included in the price, but we do ask that you send your child with something to eat for the morning drive.  
If you have not sent your money in yet, please sign the permission slip below with your payment of $69.  If you have already paid, please sign the permission slip. All checks should be made out to East-West School of International Studies.  All money must be collected on April 13th.  We will not be able to accept any money after the 13th of April.  If you are interested in chaperoning, please check the appropriate box. 
Thank you,

Mr. K. Kleiman
Assistant Principal

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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My child has permission to attend the 8th Grade Trip to Club Getaway and I have enclosed 


$69 to cover the cost of the trip.





My child will not be attending the 8th Grade Trip to Club Getaway.



I am interested in chaperoning.


[image: image2]  My child has already paid for the trip in advance.

Enclosed





Cash









Check #____________
Student’s Name______________________________  Class____________

Parent Name (Print)__________________________  Parent Signature__________________________ 
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